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Gary Christenson, Mayor

June 12, 2023

The Honorable City Council
Malden City Hall

215 Pleasant Street

Malden, MA 02148

Dear Members of the Council:

Pursuant to Title 2, Chapter 16, Section 070 of the Code of the City of Malden, I hereby appoint
Mary Anne McGuirk, 59 Wyllis Avenue, Malden, Massachusetts, as a resident member to the
Council on Aging, said term to commence upon her confirmation by the City Council, to expire
June 12, 2026.

Mary Ann has more than 40 years working with the older adult population with areas of
expertise in Geriatric/Psychiatric Social Work. As her entire career has been focused on the
needs and advocacy of the older population, I believe she will be a valuable member of the
Malden Council on Aging.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

GARY CHRISTENSON
Mayor

cc: Mary Ann McGuirk
Mikeneil Paul, Senior Center Coordinator
Anthony Chiccuarelli, Human Resources Director
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